
 
February 29, 2012 

 
Dear 
 
(Blank) School District is participating in Kids Voting 2012, and we need your help.  We invite 
your school PTO to Adopt A Precinct (or two!).  (Name, a parent …). will be coordinating the 
Adopt A Precinct program in (Name) School District. 
 
Kids Voting is a civics education program that culminates with students in grades K-12 “voting” 
on Election Day with their parents.  The purpose of the program is three fold: 1) to teach students 
about their rights and responsibilities as citizens in a democracy; 2) to provide a hands-on voting 
experience; 3) to increase adult voter participation through a “trickle up” effect with children 
taking their parents to the polls. 
 
We are starting early in hopes that your school will “adopt” a precinct and select a Kids Voting 
Precinct Captain this spring.  The Captain will work with (name of volunteer coordinator) and 
me to secure a KV polling station at your precinct location and sign up volunteers for (two) shifts 
needed on Election Day, Tuesday, November 6th.  None of this takes a lot of time.  Captain 
training and material distribution will be in October. 
 
Please get back to (name of volunteer coordinator) or me with your “adopted” precinct and 
Captain information before June 1.  Any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Name)     (Name) 
School District KV Coordinator  Volunteer Coordinator 
 

 
Kids Voting Adopt A Precinct and Captain Information 

 
School:               
 
We would like to adopt the following precinct(s) for the 2012 Election: 
 
              
 
              
 
Our Precinct Captain is:  Name(s)          
 
              
 
Phone/E-mail:              
 
Forward to:  (Name of Volunteer Coordinator) at         


